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 The Cellular Operators Association of India (COAI) under aegis of Department of 
Telecommunications (DoT) Govt. of India is organizing the 3

rd
 edition of the India Mobile 

Congress 2019 scheduled from 14
th

 - 16
th

 October at Aerocity, New Delhi. 

 
 For further assistance and queries, please reach out to Mr. P Ramakrishna, CEO – India 

Mobile Congress, e-mail : ceo@indiamobilecongress.com, Mobile No.: +91-98110-56753. 
Given below is the link to read more about the India Mobile Congress 

https://indiamobilecongress.com.  
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